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6 November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
I am very pleased to confirm that Nursery and Year 1-3 children are planning to entertain you as part of our preparations for 
Christmas.  We will be performing on two days, Wednesday, 13 December and Thursday, 14 December.  The children who 
attend the morning session of Nursery will perform on Wednesday morning and those from the afternoon session will perform 
on Thursday morning.   
 
With over 200 families having children in Nursery, Years 1, 2 and 3, we estimate that there will be great demand for seats on 
both of these dates.  As a result it is our intention that performances will take place at the following times:- 
 
Year 1:   9.30 am    Nursery:  10.00 am 
Year 2:   10.30 am   Year 3:     11.00 am 
 
Following each performance, you are invited to have some refreshments in the gym hall.  If you wish to take your child home, 
you may do so.   We appreciate, however, that many parents will be returning straight to work and, in this case, your child is fine 
to remain in school. 
 
Tickets will be available to purchase on the School Money system from Monday, 13 November until Monday, 27 November 
2023.  Admission will be by ticket only and tickets will be issued on a first come, first served basis.  Your ticket entitles you to 
watch any performance in which your children are performing.  When you log into School Money the amount payable will be 
set to £2.50 which is the cost of one ticket.  Please change this amount according to the number of tickets you require.  For 
example, if you wish to purchase two tickets change the amount to £5, if you wish to purchase three tickets change the amount 
to £7.50 and so on. 
 
Included in the ticket price is a cup of tea/coffee and a piece of shortbread following each performance.  Once we have covered 
the expenses, any money raised will be used to enhance the opportunities for music and drama throughout the school.   
 
Tickets will be sent home in your child’s schoolbag after Monday, 27 November 2023.   
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
____________ 
J LOUGHINS 
Principal 
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